
 

BOND WORK UPDATE – SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

 

Safer outdoor play. Safer building entrances and walkways.  
A new auditorium. Updated boys and girls bathrooms.  

New flooring.  Abatement work. 
 

 

 

While we were all, hopefully, enjoying the respite of the summer months, a flurry of work 

was going on at all four of our schools. Here is a summary of the work accomplished - 

on time and on budget – that was provided for in our community’s December 2015 

approved bond plan. 

 
 
 

• Playground surface replacement at all four schools. 
 

• Bathroom renovations: four each at Dever, Howell, and Willow;  
three at Wheeler – anticipated completion October 2018. 

 

• Auditorium renovations, including new seating, at Wheeler. 
 

• New floor tile in Howell’s General Purpose room.  
 

• New hallway tile at Howell in one-third of the long hallway directly outside the  
           General Purpose room. 
 

• Entranceway and walkway repairs at Dever and Wheeler. 
 

• Abatement work in crawlspaces at Howell and Willow. 
 

 

 

 

See gallery on following pages 
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PLAYGROUND RESURFACING: 
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DEVER ENTRANCEWAY AND WALKWAY RENOVATIONS: 
 
In progress pictures:                Completed projects: 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

September 2018 
 

 

DEVER ENTRANCEWAY AND WALKWAY RENOVATIONS: 
 
In progress pictures:           Completed projects: 

 

WHEELER RENOVATIONS: 
 
Front Entranceway Renovation 
In progress pictures:            Finished front entranceway: 
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WHEELER AUDITORIUM RENOVATION: 

 
HOWELL FLOOR TILE RENOVATIONS: 
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